
November 14, 1969 

Mr. Cecil A . Alexander 
Finch, Alexander~ Barnes, 

Rothschild & Paschal 
44 Broad Street, N . W . 
Atlanta, Georgia 30303 

Dear Cecil,. 

Thank you for your letter of November 11th and although 
I ani sorry you are resigning as chairman of the Housing 
Resources Committee, I can certainly understand your 
reasons. 

I am grateful for your m.any contributions during my 
administaation. 

With be t regards, I am 

Sincerely yours, 

Ivan Allen, Jr . 
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